
Botany Association 
 

 The Inauguration of Botany Association was held on 12th September 2019. The 

Chief Guest Dr. V. Venkatesalu, Professor of Botany and Director Center for Academic 

Reasearch, Annamalai University, Chidhambaram, was introduced by Dr. B. Muthukumar, 

Head of the Department of Botany.  The Chief Guest delivered a wonderful lecture one the 

topic “Research Design”. He told the students and scholars that they should select the 

research topic on the basis of their field of interest. He advised the students to choose a 

particular field and go for in-depth study of the selected area of research and become an 

expert in that field. Nearly 100 students from the Department of Botany and other 

departments, members of faculty from the department of Botany and other departments 

attended the meeting.  

 

 


